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To receive industry guidance and notices from the CCB,

subscribe herehere. Guidance sent through e-mail

communications can often times also be found on the CCB's

websitewebsite.

​Upcoming Dates:

March 23: CCB Board Meeting

April 27: CCB Board Meeting

New Appointments: Cannabis Advisory Commission
This week, Governor Steve Sisolak announced the appointment of eight members to the Cannabis
Advisory Commission (CAC).

Appointees:
Benjamin ChewBenjamin Chew, District Manager, DB Labs
James HammerJames Hammer, General Manager, Wallflower Cannabis House
A'Esha GoinsA'Esha Goins, Founder, Cannabis Equity and Inclusion Community (CEIC) Nevada
Jillian NelsonJillian Nelson, Vice President of Operations, Evergreen Organix
Michael NikhmanMichael Nikhman, Co-Owner, Nevada Group Wellness
Kema OgdenKema Ogden, Co-Owner, Top Notch THC Dispensary
Dr. Jennifer PearsonDr. Jennifer Pearson, Assistant Professor, University of Nevada, Reno
Daniel StewartDaniel Stewart, Attorney, Hutchison & Steffen

Established through AB 533, the 12-person commission studies cannabis-related issues and makes
recommendations to the the CCB.

Read More...

https://ccb.nv.gov/
https://ccb.nv.gov/
https://ccb.nv.gov/subscribe/
https://ccb.nv.gov/
https://ccb.nv.gov/
https://ccb.nv.gov/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/CCB-CAC-Appointments-for-release.pdf


COVID-19 Guidance For Sales Facilities

Heads Up: Heads Up: Previous Nevada
DMV extensions for expired
driver’s license identification
cards for motorists under age
65 have expired. As such,
cannabis retail stores should
no longer accept an expired
Nevada issued driver’s license
as an acceptable form of ID for
anyone under 65.

Motorists age 65 and older
have been given additional
time to renew their driver’s
licenses. Download that
extension letter, herehere.

Per Nevada's safe reopening plan, capacity limits for public
gatherings, events, and many businesses increase beginning
March 15. There are no changes to capacity limits for medical
and recreational cannabis sales facilities which remain at 50%
occupancy.

The CCB continues to encourage delivery and curbside options
in addition to in-store sales.

Review Governor Sisolak's latest directives regarding Nevada's
Roadmap to Recovery, herehere.

Reminder: Due to COVID-19, the expiration date of all
temporary agent registration cards and temporary delivery
vehicle identification cards has been extended to April 30, 2021.
Read more, here.

Frequently Asked Questions
Q: What is an acceptable form of ID to use when
purchasing cannabis or cannabis product from a
sales facility?

A: Per Nevada Cannabis Compliance Board
Regulation (NCCR) 7.020, a cannabis sales
facility may not sell cannabis or cannabis
products to any person unless that person
produces a form of valid identification. 

This includes:
-U.S. state-issued driver's license
-U.S. military identification card
-Merchant Mariner Credential (or other similar
document issued by the U.S. Coast Guard)
-Passport issued by or recognized by the U.S.
-Permanent resident card issued by the U.S.
-Tribal identification card issued by a tribal
government

Q: Can the CCB clarify its interpretation of
'telephone' in NCCR 7.050 Section 5.a.
regarding delivery to consumer?

A: Confirmation by telephone may include a
phone call and/or the use of text messaging to
verify the identity of a consumer.

NCCR 7.050 Section 5. "A cannabis sales facility
shall not deliver cannabis or cannabis products
to any person other than the consumer who
ordered the cannabis or cannabis products.
Before delivering cannabis or cannabis products
to a consumer, the cannabis establishment agent
delivering the cannabis or cannabis products for
a cannabis sales facility shall: (a) Confirm by
telephone that the consumer ordered the
cannabis or cannabis products and verify the
identity of the consumer;"

https://dmvnv.com/pdfforms/65-year-extension.pdf
https://nvhealthresponse.nv.gov/state-information/governor-directives-and-declarations/
https://ccb.nv.gov/guidance/#item-0


#ICYMI
The CCB has created several new webpages
for both the industry and the public to view up-
to-date information.

Legislative ReportsLegislative Reports: View CCB reports and
studies filed ahead of the 81st Nevada State
Legislative Session.

PetitionsPetitions: View petitions filed with the CCB.

NewslettersNewsletters: Missed an update? Archived CCB
newsletters may be reviewed and downloaded.

February Meeting
Supporting materials, including minutes from
the prior meeting, public comment, complaints,
and settlement agreements from the CCB's
board meeting on February 23 can be reviewed
on the CCB's website.

Meeting Materials

This bulletin does not constitute legal advice and is subject to change. Licensees are encouraged to seek legal
counsel to ensure their operations comply with all applicable state rules and regulations.
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